From: zo nekkab I

Sent: 14 November 2019 14:54

To: Dempsey, Matthew

Subject: Atlas Chiropractic 116 Heath Street NW3 1DR
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr Dempsey,

My name is Mr Z Nekkab and I’'m the business owner of Zo-hair Salon of 114 Heath Street NW3 1DR, Hampstead.
It come to my attention that my business neighbour Sophie the owner of Atlas Chiropractic, is having issues with
your office in regarding her business security shatter.

To be absolutely honest with you Mr Dempsey the security shatter are totally fine . They do not cause any issue
whatsoever with the surrounding.

| do not abject to such thing because they are there for reasons and that is to secure her business premises.

| do know for fact the the dentist that share the same address has been broken in, and not to forget to mention La
Gaffe restaurant and hotel opposite which had the same type of crime. So as a business owners we have to face all
this difficulties especially with insurance premiums going up all the time.

I’'m sure Mr Dempsey you will look into this and hopefully you come to reasonable decision to suit everyone.
Please do not hesitate to write to me if you think | may assist you with anything in regards this matter.

Kind regards

Z. Nekkab



